
WSR 22-04-044
WITHDRAWAL OF

PREPROPOSAL STATEMENT OF INQUIRY
DEPARTMENT OF

FISH AND WILDLIFE
[Filed January 26, 2022, 11:21 a.m.]

The department of fish and wildlife has withdrawn the preproposal 
notice, listed in WSR 19-07-044, related to the permit process for ac-
commodations for hunters with disabilities. For more information, con-
tact the agency rules coordinator Annie Szvetecz, 
rules.coordinator@dfw.wa.gov.

Annie Szvetecz
Rules Coordinator
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